
Dr. Jean Montès, Music Director   
 

Dear GNOYO Tour de France Participants,
 
We hope you and your loved ones are coping well with the reality of life in
our region in light of COVID-19.
 
Many thanks for your words of encouragement and support.
 
In light of the recent events, we would like to give you an update ahead of the

previously scheduled April 25th meeting.

In addition, we have scheduled a meeting via Zoom on Saturday, March 21st
from 1:30-2:30 pm where you can join via phone or virtually through internet
video. You'll be able to ask me questions, make comments, share concerns
and ideas during this virtual meeting. Here are the details on how you can
join this meeting:
 
Join Zoom Meeting
https://loyno.zoom.us/j/489412666
 
Meeting ID: 489 412 666
 
One tap mobile
+13126266799,,489412666# US (Chicago)
+16465588656,,489412666# US (New York)
 

http://www.gnoyo.org/
https://loyno.zoom.us/j/489412666


Dial by your location
        +1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago)
        +1 646 558 8656 US (New York)
        +1 346 248 7799 US (Houston)
        +1 669 900 9128 US (San Jose)
        +1 253 215 8782 US
        +1 301 715 8592 US
Meeting ID: 489 412 666

Find your local number: https://loyno.zoom.us/u/adib5Dwhpr

 

Tentative Agenda

   

1. Update on the current status of the tour
2.    What we know

3.    What we have done
4.    What we are doing

5.    What we are planning to do
 

 

1. Update on the current status of the tour
At this time we are still moving forward with all plans as previously
outlined.

2. What we know
From all our partners such as the airline company we have already
paid for a portion of the group tickets and they are giving priority for
accommodations to travel disruptions to any traveling groups up to

April 11th at this time. They have asked us to standby for the time
being.   

https://loyno.zoom.us/u/adib5Dwhpr


As for lodging and meals: We are in contact with our host and
although we have paid for a big portion of our package they are ready
to work with us based on whatever reality is presented to us in the
coming months.                       
 As for ground transportation in France: We are still in negotiations
with the company and they are being flexible and waiting for our final
decision.                             
 As for the Festival in France: 
We sent part of our participation fee and they are willing to be as
flexible as needed as well.

3.  What we have done

Plan A is to go as planned.
Plan B is to postpone until next year which would be our most ideal
option if plan A is no longer viable given that we have already invested
a lot of energy, money and resources.
Plan C would be to return what we can to participants if we cancel as
a group.
Plan D would be for individuals wanting to cancel -- they would
receive half of everything they have put into the trip not including the
down payment. 

4. What we are doing
 
Currently we are monitoring the situation and we will make decisions
accordingly.

 
        5.  What we are planning to do

           
       Provide as much information and support as possible to all participants. 

         Therefore, at this time we are suggesting the travel insurance option
called "cancel anytime" for all to consider.

 
The local support with Ms. Leatta Perdue, Travel Agent & Destination
Specialist, a friend of GNOYO at 504-834-7000 is our contact for this.



Although she is not our official tour travel agent, she is ready to help assuage
families with insurance; the information about this program is listed in the
attached brochure below. Please keep in mind that she is not our travel
agent. She is a friend of GNOYO who is willing to assist if needed.  As she
thinks one should have insurance with or without the Coronavirus.  She does
not have time to talk about Coronavirus.  She is here to provide the
appropriate insurance for the trip and individuals must determine whether or
not they want to invest in this insurance. We also have provided other options
through the travel booklet which is on the tour webpage.

 
Please take good care of yourselves and your loved ones. Prevention is the
best action we can take as far as COVID-19 is concerned.
 
Please follow the guidelines of the health authorities. Remember we are all
battling this health issue in some way or another as it is creating some type of
challenge for all of us. As you are finding ways to cope with this situation,
please keep those that are affected in your hearts, thoughts and prayers.
 
Let's keep in touch



Call me at 504-616-1652 if you have questions or email Gnoyo@gnoyo.org
Many thanks for your patience and understanding,
 
At your service,
 
Dr. Jean Montes
Music Director
Greater New Orleans Youth Orchestras 

Attachments
area

mailto:Gnoyo@gnoyo.org

